
 

Reminder: entries for Legal Journalist of the Year close
today

Entries for the Webber Wentzel Legal Journalist of the Year close today, Wednesday, 12 October 2011, at 5pm. The
competition is open to any journalist who reports on legal issues in the print or electronic media in South Africa, not only
legal journalists. Email entries with proof of publication to moc.leztnewrebbew@amakam.enitsirhc .
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